
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE CONTACT: KENT KEYSER

Monday, April 10, 1989 Acting Press Secretary

RAHALL ANNOUNCES RALEIGH�WYOMING

HEALTH CARE GRANT TO SERVE COUNTIES

Washington, D.C. -� U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D¥W.Va.) today announced that
the Community Health Systems, Inc. of Beckley has received a grant in the
amount of $807,597 from the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services.

Rahall stated, "This grant will allow access to those in the counties of
Raleigh and Northeastern Wyoming to medical care who otherwise could not
afford it. Additionally the community health centers of our nation provide
local care to individuals who would otherwise have to travel further dis-

tances to receive attention. This progam is vital to our national health
care delivery system, and I will continue to strongly support it.�


